Kindergarten/New Families
Welcome Morning Tea

Hornsby North Public School P&C cordially invite you to the annual
Kindergarten/New Families Welcome Morning Tea.

Where: School Hall When: Thursday 27th February 2020, 9:15am
(after school drop off) until approximately 10:00am.
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will perform for you as well. Younger siblings are very welcome.

It's a great chance to meet new friends, and the Kindergarten children e
RS
We look forward to seeing you there!



